Village of Franklin
Board of Trustees
Special Meeting Minutes
March 6, 2024
6:00 pm

Mayor Paul Turpin called the special meeting of the Village of Franklin Board of Trustees
to order at 6:01 pm on Wednesday, March 6, 2024 in the town hall. Trustees present were Abby
Flynn, Wyatt Smith, Lauren Whalen, Sarah Carter, and Vickie Adkins. Trustee Amanda Ahlers was
absent.

Mayor Turpin reviewed the Right of Way Ordinance with the Board of Trustees, reading
through the description and main bullet points. He informed the Board that he sent out the
questions and concerns from the original copy. Some of the concerns were justifiable and
added, but others were not. The ordinance primarily tells them where they can and cannot go.
It covers ditches, alleyways, and streets. It covers utility companies with the Village and
residents. They will have to pothole and reseed under the Village’s discretion. One of the
Village’s utility employees must be always with them and they will have to apply for a permit.
The permit costs $1,500.00. Lauren Whalen made a motion to accept an Ordinance Establishing
Standards for the Construction of Utility Facilities within the Public Ways of the Village of
Franklin, lllinois. Abby Flynn seconded the motion. The voting was as follows: Wyatt Smith-yes,
Lauren Whalen-yes Sarah Carter-yes, Vickie Adkins-yes, and Abby Flynn-yes. The motion was
carried.

Wyatt Smith made a motion to adjourn. Lauren Whalen seconded the motion. The
voting was as follows: Lauren Whalen-yes, Sarah Carter-yes, Vickie Adkins-yes, Abby Flynn-yes,
and Wyatt Smith-yes. The motion was carried. The meeting adjourned at 6:17 pm.



